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Farmington Senior Citizens 8-1-22 

 

August 1, 2022 

 

Meeting number 870 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:02 PM on Monday, 

August 1, 2022, by Secretary, Kathy Wagner.  Nineteen members, and no guests were present.  We 

enjoyed our sandwich lunch and dessert. 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner resumed the regular meeting at 12:40 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the July 18th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The balance in the Treasury as of July 18, 2022, is $474.06.   

 

No new anniversaries 

 

We sang Happy Birthday to Marilyn and Lou Ech 

 

Sunshine Report: None 

   

Entertainment:  

• Town of Farmington Recreation Director Mark Cain provided handouts with details about the 

two trips for Seniors supported by the Town 

o Thursday, September 1, the play “State Fair” at Merry-Go-Round Theater in Auburn – 

the cutoff to sign up for this trip is August 18th 

o Thursday, December 1, Christmas at Graceland 

• After the meeting, we will play trivia based on “The Senior Moments Activity Book” 

 

Old Business:  Members continued to sign-up for the picnic on August 15. 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Town of Farmington:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Carol Doyle won $8 in the 50/50 raffle. 

 

There were no dominos after the meeting. 

  

Secretary Kathy Wagner closed the meeting at 1:55 PM. 

 

The game of trivia was postponed since Kathy Wagner experienced a Senior Moment and forgot the 

questions. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


